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My name is Jo Feder and I am testifying in support of HB22-1083 as a member of the 

League of Women Voters of Colorado’s Legislative Action Committee. The League 

believes it is important that basic human needs are met. This bill supports housing that 

promotes temporary, emergency, or transitional housing programs for the unhoused. It is 

very desirable that it extends those services to underserved rural counties. 

 

Placing the management of the credit under the Division of Housing in the Department of 

Local Affairs is desirable. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Jo Feder 

Legislative Action Committee 


